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1k~ We have passed you the text of the Taoiseach

last night and I have discusse
Northern Ireland Ooffice and the NO. 10 Press
:

2. All are agreed that it is important toO avoid suggesting
The line which W€ have

any gap between the two governments. :
suggested to No. 10 for their 11 a.m. . efing is that we

agree with the Taoiseach that there 15 no question O )
) ] the Downing Street statement, that we welcome hl1S z

‘political +alks and also t+he reassurance w

Government has
with anything which the Taoilseac

did last night the main themes O
we for our part believe
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